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Metro Performance Glass Limited (NZX: MPG, ASX: MPP) – full year results announcement 
for the year ended 31 March 2022 

 

Please find attached the financial information required by NZX Listing Rule 3.5 together with a copy of Metro 
Glass’ full year results presentation for the year ended 31 March 2022. 

Documents attached: 

1. Market announcement in relation to the full year results 
2. Full year results presentation 
3. NZX Appendix 1 and unaudited financial statements 

For the purposes of ASX Listing Rule 1.15.3, Metro Performance Glass Limited confirms that it continues to 
comply with the listing rules of its home exchange, the NZX Main Board. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tracy Taylor 
Company Secretary 
Metro Performance Glass Limited 

 

Authorised by the Metroglass Board. 


